
From: Jacob Patterson
To: City Clerk
Subject: Public Comment -- 6/23/25 CC mtg., Item No. 7C, LCP Amendment
Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 4:16:50 PM

City Council,

I want to note a small error in the staff report that does not translate over to the ordinance,
which is correct. The staff report indicates the residential area owned by the Sherwood Valley
Band of Pomo is being rezoned to low-density residential but the ordinance correctly rezones
it to Medium-Density residential. I just want to point that out because the staff report confused
me at first and I wanted to be sure the ordinance reflected what we actually decided the first
time, which was approved by the Coastal Commission.

--Jacob
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